


The DGO’s directives, along with the Unit Order, reflect an overarching strategy to align 
the CED Commander’s role with the Department’s organizational communication 
strategy on community policing. The Department also provided several examples of the 
CED and the MRU working together to raise awareness of the Department’s community 
policing initiatives and programs. For example, the CED and MRU are working on 
producing community policing video messages, the first of which focuses on addressing 
procedural justice. The Department also put together a Community Policing Video 
Messaging Strategy, which describes the procedures to use when developing a video 
message on community policing. 
Based upon all of the above, the Department of Justice finds that SFPD is in substantial 
compliance with this recommendation.  Please let us know if you have any questions or 
would like to discuss these further.  
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